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Michael F. Easley, Governor        Sherry S. Bradsher, Director 
Carmen Hooker Odom, Secretary        (919) 733-3055 
 

April 25, 2007 
 

Dear County Director of Social Services 
 
Attention: Children's Services Supervisors 
 Children's Services Social Workers 

Subject:  Child Medical Evaluation/Child/Family Evaluation Program Survey 
 
The Division and the Child Medical Evaluation/Child/Family Evaluation Program (CME/CFEP) are 
requesting your assistance in conducting a survey concerning use of the CME/CFEP and satisfaction 
with the evaluations you receive.  This survey is an opportunity for Child Welfare Staff to provide input to 
the Division and CME/CFEP to identify areas that are working very well and areas that need 
improvement.  The CME/CFEP is a valuable tool and we want to ensure that it continues to serve county 
Departments of Social Services (DSS) as well as possible.    
 
Please complete the attached survey and return it via mail, email or fax by May 31, 2007 to:  
Laura M. Elmore, Program Coordinator, NC Division of Social Services, Mail Service Center 2408, 
Raleigh, NC, 27699-2408; laura.elmore@ncmail.net; 919-715-6714 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  For additional information or questions, you may contact Laura M. 
Elmore at 919-733-4622. 
 

      Sincerely,  

       
Esther T. High, Acting Chief 

      Family Support and Child Welfare Services Section 
Attachment 
Questionnaire 
 
ETH/lme 

 
cc: Sherry S. Bradsher 
 Jo Ann Lamm 
 Children’s Program Representatives  
 Work First Representatives  
 Family Support and Child Welfare Services Team Leaders  
 Local Business Liaisons 
          Sarah Barham    
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